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We’re improving your water system - Algiers Area 

 

Residents and businesses on several streets in the Algiers area will experience a low water pressure 

event on Saturday or Sunday, February 6
th

 or 7
th

 for three hours between the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

 

Sewerage and Water Board crews will be repairing several fire hydrants in the area on Saturday and 

Sunday.  

 

The streets affected and the days they will be affected are listed below: 

 

Saturday, February 6, 2016 

 

ON     FROM    TO 

Huntlee Drive    Erickerson Street   Berkley Drive 

Ken Court    Huntlee Drive    the Dead End 

Oregon Street    Potomac Street   Behrman Highway 

 

Traffic Advisory – Saturday, February 6, 2016 

Oregon Street between Potomac Street and Sabine Street will be closed to vehicular traffic. 

 

Sunday, February 7, 2016 

 

ON     FROM    TO 

Behrman Highway   Kansas Street    Garden Oak Drive 

Memorial Park Drive   Florence Street   Idaho Street 

Idaho Street    Behrman Highway   Memorial Park Drive 

 

We appreciate your patience while we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 
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